Mt. Airy Garden Club--January 13, 1994

The first meeting of the new year was held at the home of
Peggy Martin. Seventeen members and two guests, Carol McLain and
Lois , attended. To begin we enjoyed a delicious dinner,
then Dottie Garrison, our president, presided at the meeting.

Marie White reported a balance on hand of $1,628.64. Elaine
Arnold gave an environmental talk on the topic, Toxic and Non-
toxic. Ann Williams' horticulture report was on the Liatris or gay
feather plant.

Dottie gathered information from the assembled members for the
yearly activity report. The next meeting will include the auction
and be held at the home of Mary Ellen Haegy.

Esther Neckere replaced Peg Stovall in the design program and
was Jjoined by Marily Berkut and Elaine Arnold, all three of whom
made very interesting arrangements.

Attending: Betty Abercrombie Peggy Martin
Marilyn Berkut Peg Stovall
Dottie Garrison Marie White
Mary Ellen Haegy Joanne Davis
Margaret Hicks Phyllis Tucker
Jimmi Nell Finley Ann Williams
Dottie Sisson Elaine Arnold
Marian Moreland Esther Neckere

Lee Norvell



